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                                         CIRCULAR 

                                                      VALUE OF THE MONTH: FRIENDSHIP - ة صداق  

                               SUBJECT: HEALTH FORM  

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School! 

The school clinic at TCS is working towards improving and functioning better for our students. In 
view of this we are updating all our clinic health records and we would require your kind 
cooperation. Kindly find the list of the documents required and send it on the assigned email ID. 
The subject of the email ID should include the Complete Name of the child, the Grade and the 
Section. All the documents should be included in the same mail to avoid any confusion. 

S.No. Document Name Instructions 

1 Medical Information Form Kindly click on the link to access the form.  
Please email the completed form to 
medicalforms@centralschool.net  The form can 
be completed digitally via Adobe Reader or 
completed after printing and then scanned and 
emailed.DO NOT TAKE A PHOTO WITH THE 
PHONE CAMERA 

2 Original Vaccination Card  
Scanned Copy The original vaccination card copy is the detailed 

vaccinations the child has taken since birth. In 
case this is in another language then it has to be 
translated into English. This needs to be scanned 
and emailed on medicalforms@centralschool.net. 
DO NOT TAKE A PHOTO WITH THE PHONE 
CAMERA. 

3 Additional Health 
Information 

If the child has any health issues that needs to be  
brought to our notice then attach this in the email 
too. 
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PLEASE NOTE: 

  The details required are mandatory and should be submitted to the assigned email ID on or 
before 01st May 2022.  

 If you have submitted these documents before, kindly resubmit. 
 Please note that photos of documents/ unclear images will not be accepted. 

 

Regards, 
 

Vice Principal 

 


